Mark Jensen
PO Box 457
Petersburg, AK 99833

November 7, 2019

To: Petersburg Borough Assembly

I am expressing my interest in serving as one of Petersburg’s members to the SEAPA Board for
calendar year 2020. In 2020, Petersburg may appoint two voting members and two alternate
members to the Board.

In 2016 and 2017 I served as an alternate member to the Board and am very familiar with the
inner workings of the agency. During my years on the City Council and Borough Assembly, I
was involved in the divestiture of the Four Dam Pool to SEAPA and the absorption of the
Thomas Bay Power Authority.

Currently, there are maintenance issues facing the SEAPA infrastructure due to age and other
factors that will directly impact Petersburg residents if not mitigated in a timely fashion. I feel I
will be an asset in helping to make the decisions necessary to avoid the possible loss of
hydropower and use of diesel power generation an infrastructure failure could cause,

Thank you for your consideration,

P77,

Mark Jensen



